
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 
The Pacific Grove Unified School District Governing Board will hold 
a public hearing on Thursday, June 2, 2022, pursuant to Education 
Code Section 60119 and 60422:  
 
PUBLIC DISCLOSURE OF FOREST GROVE AND 

ROBERT DOWN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
CURRICULUM: STUDIES WEEKLY 
ELEMENTARY SOCIAL STUDIES 

 
The hearing will be held at the regular Board of Education meeting 
(VIRTUAL MEETING link available at www.pgusd.org ), which 
begins at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Copies of Forest Grove and Robert Down Elementary School 
curriculum Studies Weekly Elementary Social Studies will be 
available for public viewing beginning Thursday, May 19, 2022 
through Friday, July 1, 2022 at the District Office located at 435 
Hillcrest Avenue, Pacific Grove.  
 
For more information, please contact Ani Silva, Director of 
Curriculum and Special Projects at 831-646-6508. 
 
Posted: May 19, 2022 
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